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BRAC University Library offers SMS Service: 

The Ayesha Abed Library at BRAC University has extended its services to users once again by 
offering an SMS alert option, along with the usual email notices. SMS notices give more timely 
reminders of books due soon, overdue notices, hold-pick notices, etc. Users who sign up for the 
SMS service will receive all library notices via text messages. There is no extra charge for 
library members of BRACU to receive these messages. 
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